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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: New Prague Utilities Commission 

FROM: Bruce Reimers, Utilities General Manager 
 
DATE: August 21, 2025 

SUBJECT: West Side Energy Station Site Grading – Award of Bids 

On 8/21/25 bids for WSES were opened and reviewed by staff and DGR Engineering. Three bids 
were received with the low bid coming from KA Witt Construction in the amount of 
$101,295.00. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: Staff has reviewed the bids and recommends accepting the bid from 
KA Witt Construction. 
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